
Dear Sir/Ma'am   
 
I'm writing to add my objection to the planned changes to cantelowes park. The 
playground, sand pit and picnic area are such a well loved area with many children's 
enjoying it no matter what. It's such a lovely open space for them to play and many 
families, mine included, love going their to enjoy the sun.  
 
The mix of play space, area to have a snack and sand pit allows for another much 
needed free space, especially in the middle of a cost of living crisis, any space for 
children to play that's free should be cerished as it can really help families who cannot 
afford to pay for lots of activities for their children. It would spoil the play ground to have 
a large area blocked off for a single activity when the park as is can be used for so 
much.  
 
Kind regards 
Ellie  
 


